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18th May 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

As some of you may know, we have a sister school in Nairobi – Swanland School Nairobi.  For a few 

years, due largely to COVID, our trustees have been unable to visit.  We are pleased to say that 

Richard, Lucy and Mary Swain are now able to visit and are travelling out on Saturday 27th May and 

are keen to make sure they fill their baggage allowance with plenty of supplies for the school.  Items 

they will be taking are: 

• Swanland School sweatshirts, tee shirts and blue gingham dresses 

• White school shirts (ages 5-11) 

• Pants and socks (ages 3-11) 

• Swimming costumes 

• Pencils and school stationery supplies 

• Football shirts  

 

If you would like to donate some money, then that is always very useful as there are so many 

opportunities to give for specific purposes whilst they are there or to buy things locally where they can 

(so many children need school bags and shoes for example which are better bought locally).  

 

We have already collected a lot of school uniform over the past few years.  If you can donate new 

underpants, knickers, socks, swimming costumes or any stationery or football shirts, this would be greatly 

appreciated.  

 

If you would like to make a money donation, please bring this to the office in an envelope.  

 

Could you please make sure any donations are brought into school by Wednesday 24th May.  You can 

send them in with your child to give to their class teacher or bring them to the school office. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Hannah Stephenson 

Head Teacher 

 


